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Dallas Post/Ed Campbell New officers 

The Dallas Women of Kiwanis held installation of new officers at their annual Christmas dinner 

party held at the Irem Temple Country Club Wednesday night. Installing officer, Mrs. Pauline 

Selingo, charged each new officer with their duties and presented them with a spray of 

crysanthemums and candles tied with blue and gold ribbons. Mrs. Ann Corbett, immediate past 
president, presented Mrs. Pat Kalinowski, incoming president, with the official presidential 

gavel. A memorial gift for service to the club was presented to Mrs. Corbett by Mrs. Kalinowski. 

Shown here are the new officers. From left, seated, Mrs. Shirley Moore, first vice president; and 

Mrs. Pat Kalinowski, president. Standing, Mrs. Sybil Pelton, treasurer; Mrs. Jean Grimes, 
secretary; Mrs. Claire Ward, corresponding secretary; Mrs. Anna Corbett, past-president; Mrs. 
Pauline 'Selingo, installing officer; and Mrs. Margaret Johnson, second vice president. 
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Dallas Post/Ed Campbell Social held 

The Dallas Kiwanis Club held its annual Egg Nog Social at Irem Temple Country Club 

Wednesday evening. Shown here are, from left, first row, Anthony Piscotty, Nanticoke; Len 

Grozalis, Swoyersville; Homer Baker, Harveys Lake Lions Club; Russell Dugan, Plymouth: and ; 
Robert M. McNamara, Forty Fort-Kingston. Second row, Dave Smith, Wilkes-Barre South; Jim 
Snyder, Back Mountain; Tom Bagley, Dallas Lions; Paul Selingo, Dallas; Tom Cometa, Wilkes- 
Barre; Frank Melly, Montrose; and Bill Kalinowski, vice-president, Dallas Kiwanis Club and 
chairman, Egg Nog Social. 

  

    

  

  

  

Dallas Post/Ed Campbell Parity held 
Students of The Playschool, Dallas, recently held a Christmas program at the Meadows Nursing 
Center. Shown here are, from left, Maura Narkiewicz, Rachel Hiller, DeAnna Springer, Eddie 
Novak, Joshua Mattey. Second row, Stephanie Pineno, Adam Schooley, Jennifer Howe, Tim 
Flanagan, Beth Kolojejchick, Russell Wenrich, Russell Eyet. 

  

   
Dallas Post/Ed Campbell Students honored 

Students from Gate of Heaven School, Dallas, were recently presented with a Certificate of 

Appreciation from the United States Marines for their participation in the annual Toys for Tots 

Campaign. Shown here during the presentation are, from left, Cindy Capone, Maria Bigus, 
Melissa Malonis, Stephen Greger and PFC McTavich of the U.S. Marines. 
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Dallas Post/Ed Campbell Seniors hosted 
The Dallas Kiwanis Club held its annual Christmas party for the Senior Citizens, retired nuns and 
elderly disadvantaged at College Misericordia Mercy Center on December 18. Gifts were 
presented to approximately 125 guests-and entertainment was provided by Sister Carmel of the 
Misericordia Music Department. Shown here, from left, are Walter Kozemchak, Jim Ward, Jane 
Hady, director of the Senior Citizens Center; Joseph Griffith, and Paul Selingo, Kiwanis Club 
president. 

  

WANT YOUR PHOTO? 
Any photos that appear 

Be careful 

when driving 
It’s that time of year when biting 

cold and whirlingwind preoccupy 
travelers and make driving hazard- 
ous. The Pennsylvania Optometric 
Association (POA) says that motor- 
ists who use a visually-oriented 
approach to safe driving can actu- 
ally help prevent winter accidents. 
To be a visually-oriented safe 
driver, the POA advises the follow- 
ing: 

-Give yourself access to the total 
visual field by having windows clear 
of snow, ice and fog. Auto air 
conditioners will clear car windows 
of inside moisture within a few 
minutes even in winter. 

-Help others to see you, particu- 
larly at dusk by turning on head- 
lights and keeping them clean. The 
contrast between sky brightness and 
road darkness at dusk makes seeing 
difficult resulting in 6 p.m. being 
the most common time for fatal 
accidents. 

For more information and a free 
brochure titled “Open Your Eyes to 
Driving Safety” write the Pennsyl- 
vania Optometric Association, P.O. 
Box 3312, Harrisburg, PA 17105. 
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"OLD PHOTOS 
ARE ALWAYS FUN TO LOOK AT | 
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Wants To Tell Everyone When It's Your 
Birthday. Ask Your Mom Or Dad To Send 
Us A Picture Of You Along With All The 
Details Of Your Birthday And We'll Tell 
Everyone. But The Best Part Is IT'S FREE! 

Call Dotty At 675-5211 For Details 
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in The Dallas Post and 
were taken by a Dallas 
Post photographer are 
available for sale. The 
cost is $2.50 for a 5x7 and 
$5. for an 8x10 print. 
Color photos are $3. for a 
5x7 and $6. for an 8x10 
print. Color photos are 
available only when a 
color print is used in the paper. 

It's easy to order a photo. Complete the coupon 
below, and send or bring it to The Dallas Post, 
P.O. Box 366, Dallas, Pa. 18612. 

For more information call 675-5211 

Photo Description: ............... 

Date Published. .................... 

Number of Copies: ............... 

Tu SDALLASCPoST 
WANTS TO BRING 
THE PAST TO LIFE 

SHARE YOUR OLD PHOTOS 
(OF BACK MOUNTAIN BUILDINGS, SCHOOL 

EVENTS OR FAMILY GROUPS) 

WITH YOUR COMMUNITY 

  

CALL DOTTY 
AT 

675-5211 
FOR DETAILS 

(ALL PHOTOS WILL BE RETURNED) : 
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